FLINT

PUBLIC LIBRARY

Dear Patrons,

We are excited to be re-opening the library to the public! It has been along journey,
and we thank you for your continued cooperation and patience as we extend our hours
to include in-person library services.

Beginning June 15, browsing will be allowed in the adult and teen areas of the
library during the hours that the library is open. Currently, hours of operation
are:

Tues. & Wed. 10am to 6pm; Thurs. 10am to 8pm; Fri. 10am to 2pm; Sun. 1-5pm.

As always, your safety and the safety of our staff are of the utmost importance to us.
We believe the following procedures will allow our patrons to resume the joy of visiting
the library in a safe and organized way.

1. Please do not come to the library if you are sick or have Covid-19 symptoms.

2. Please sanitize your hands when entering the library.

3. We request that patrons who are three (3) years old and older wear a mask that covers their
nose and mouth. The library is a facility that serves vulnerable populations and patrons of
varying ages. We strive to create a safe place for all. For these reasons, we will be following the
same mask protocols that have been put forth for the schools.

4. We ask our patrons to practice social distancing (6 feet) while visiting the library.
5. Computers are available for public use in the adult computer area. One-hour sessions are

recommended. Patrons are asked to sanitize their computer station before and after use.
Alcohol wipes are provided.

6. Printing, copying and faxing services are available.
We thank you for your cooperation as we all work together to keep everyone safe.

If you have any questions, please call the Library Director, Melissa Gaspar, at 978-774-8132 or
email her at: mgaspar@flintpublib.org. Thank you.
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